STATE OF

COLORADO Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Objection to proposed quarry at Hitch Rack Ranch - #M2017-049

1 message
Christine <chubbell2011@gmail.com> Wed, Dec 20, 2017 at 2:25 PM

To: "amy.eschberger@state.co.us" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

We urge you to decline the proposed permit for a quarry at Hick Rack Ranch (Permit #M2017-049). We believe a quarry at this site
would damage important wildlife habitat in an already vulnerable area, and therefore we are opposed to a quarry at that location. Thank
you

Christine and Mark Hubbell
7140 Churchwood Cir.
Colorado Springs, CO 80918

719-593-8252
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